
Governor Simcoe Secondary School
15 Glenview Avenue, St. Catharines, Ontario L2N 2Z7

(905) 934-4006  Fax (905) 934-3389

Good afternoon,

We wanted to share with you next week's schedule for students:

May 31

Period 2 online

June 1

Period 3 online

June 2

Period 4 online

June 3

Period 1 online

June 4

Period 2 online

For the remainder of June, we are waiting for direction from the Ministry in regards to the return of in-person

learning. Once we have more information, we will communicate it to students and families.

School Council:

The next school council meeting is being held on Monday May 31st at 6:30 p.m. If you are interested in joining

the meeting, please click on this Microsoft Teams meeting link.

Pride Month:

During the month of June, all Niagara District School Board locations will raise the Pride flag in a predominant

location for Pride Month. Many of our students, parents/caregivers, staff and community members identify as

members of the LGBTQ+ community. Our schools are safe spaces for everyone who walks through the front

doors and we will continue to create inclusive, safe spaces, and ensure the well-being of all students and staff.

Raising the Pride flag demonstrates our commitment to supporting all of our students, staff, parents,

caregivers and community members.

Thank you,

Teri Thompson

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MWUwZDY5NTYtOGRjYS00NGQ1LWI5NGYtMmEyOTliZWViZjU4%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b2742784-17c4-4384-8bf3-e36aab48765c%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22141e8c1c-5a0c-42e1-92a1-31bb2d488b41%22%7d

